
Who has more information? 
Police are investigating the identity of an  
unknown deceased man 

 

On Friday, November 24th, 2023, there 
was a collision between a man and a train 
on the het track near Velp. The man died 
as a result. Research shows that a crime 
can be ruled out. Despite extensive re-
search, the man's identity is still un-
known. That is why the police hope that 
there are people who can tell us who the 
man is, based on the description, the 
clothing and the bicycle found. 
 
Description 
This The person involved is a man with a 
light skin tone. He is between 20 and 45 
years old. He has black hair that is a little 
longer on top (+/- 15 cm) and a little 
shorter on the sides (+/- 2/3 cm). 
He has a mustache, pointed full beard and 
sideburns. He has a scar on the outside of 
his right forearm. His build is average and 
his eye color is brown. He has a lot of 
body hair. 
 

Description of clothing 
That day he wore a blue vest from Pri-
mark in size S, a black Puma vest in size 
44/46, a black T-shirt, white Nike foot-
ball socks and brown shoes from the 
Onitsuka Tiger brand. 
In addition, two black leather gloves 
from Hema and a watch were found on 
the track. However it is not certain 
whether these belong to the victim. 
 
Description bicycle  
The man had no personal belongings 
with him, but there was a bicycle near 
the scene of the incident that he may 
have used. It is a blue men’s bicycle 
from the brand Fongers. 
 
 

 
 

 

Who knows who this man is? 

We hope that someone knows or misses this 

man. Or that someone knows where this un-

known man stayed or was recently seen. If you 

have information, please contact us. 

Scan the QR code or contact us at 0900–8844.  

 

     


